RE: Office of the Prime Minister/Cabinet du premier ministre

From: Prime Minister | Premier Ministre (pm@pm.gc.ca)

To: lorrydriver1345@aol.com

Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 at 02:02 p.m. MDT

Dear Mr. Deveaux:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of April 24, 2023.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister.

While you may be assured that careful consideration has been given to the situation you have described, the matter you have raised does not fall within the constitutional jurisdiction of the federal government. Education in Canada is largely a matter of provincial responsibility. Therefore, if you have not done so already, you may wish to pursue your enquiries with the Honourable Adriana LaGrange, Minister of Education of Alberta, at education.minister@gov.ab.ca.

Once again, thank you for writing.

M. Bredeson

Executive Correspondence Officer / Agent de la correspondance Executive Correspondence Services / Services de la correspondance de la haute direction

----- Original Message -----

From: lorrydriver1345@aol.com

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023, 8:43 PM

To: justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca;michael.cooper@parl.gc.ca;abigail.zee@epsb.ca;

Cc.

Subject: Re: Follow Up

Hello, Honorable Sir, Michael Cooper my daughter is living in your constituency and she is facing discrimination from her school board. We have had to advocate to obtain learning materials for her which she is only allowed to be teased with during classroom time while her classmates are provided their own funded materials. I have had many issues lately facing off against CFS Edmonton police service and my daughter was assaulted while in custody. She is 8 years old if there is a proper way of having my daughters situation discussed please advise me as the school board will not the EPS and CFS are not allowable near my daughter as I intend on pressing charges or having them investigated for assault and my kid is worth more to me than any politician police officer or school official. Please find a way of me not having to cause a protest for discrimination. Jacob Deveaux (587) 986-3685

On Monday, April 24, 2023 at 06:12:16 p.m. MDT, Jake Deveaux < lorrydriver1345@aol.com wrote: On Monday, April 24, 2023 at 06:08:30 p.m. MDT, Jake Deveaux < lorrydriver1345@aol.com wrote:

Sent from AOL on Android

---- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Jake Deveaux" < lorrydriver1345@aol.com>

To: "Abigail Zee" abigail.zee@epsb.ca>

Cc:

Sent: Mon, Apr 24, 2023 at 6:04 p.m.

Subject: Re: Follow Up

That is a bunch of crap that is discriminatory, forward this to the school board!

On Monday, April 24, 2023 at 06:00:32 p.m. MDT, Abigail Zee abigail.zee@epsb.ca wrote:

Good evening Mr. Deveaux,

I hope all is well with you!

Last week I had a meeting with some of the support staff and found some things out. They informed me that in order for a device to be funded, the student must show they can use the device effectively. Unfortunately, Crystal is not there, YET.

We will continue forward allowing her to explore the classroom device and hopefully with more time, patience, and practice, she'll be able to use the device effectively. We will also continue to use our picture badges, and basic sign language, to watch how she progresses. She's already come such a long way in the last couple of months, I know we'll start seeing fabulous things happen!

At this time, there's no letter I can write that will move along a process with the medical side of things because the device wouldn't be fulfilling a medical need. I hope that makes sense.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns!

Cheers,

Ms Zee

On Fri, Apr 14, 2023 at 10:36 AM Jake Deveaux < orrydriver1345@aol.com> wrote: Thank you so much Abigail from all of us. Jacob

Sent from AOL on Android

On Fri, Apr 14, 2023 at 8:10 a.m., Abigail Zee <abiqail.zee@epsb.ca> wrote:

Good morning!

I did some asking around and found out that FSCD does not fund technology, so that was my mistake. The good news is that I know who to talk to now and luckily, I actually have a meeting scheduled with them on Tuesday! As far as I understand, we don't need to go through your doctor, but I will report back next week after the meeting and I'll let you know what I learn.

Have a happy Friday,

--

Ms Zee B.A., B.Ed., M.A. Teacher~ SRS

If you believe this email violates Canada's Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL), please contact us.

Edmonton Public Schools, Centre for Education,

1 Kingsway NW, Edmonton AB T5H 4G9

--

Ms Zee B.A., B.Ed., M.A. Teacher~ SRS

If you believe this email violates Canada's Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL), please contact us. Edmonton Public Schools, Centre for Education, 1 Kingsway NW, Edmonton AB T5H 4G9